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CIRCULAR NO: 16/2021 : 18 March 2021

Union Election Update

The Australian Electoral Commission (AEC) has advised the election for positions in the Union
will be delayed because of backlog caused by COVID 19.

As a result the timetable for Union’s election that was supposed to commence on 15 March will
be delayed for around four (4) weeks with the membership roll closing on Wednesday 7 April
2021.

As is usual practice, the AEC will post notices, nomination forms & ballot papers for the
upcoming election to current financial members using postal addresses provided from the
Union’s database. To receive your material & ballot papers for the upcoming election you must
provide us with your current postal address.

If you have changed your postal address and you haven’t notified the Union, please
update it now.
Notification of change of address may be made:
via the Union App, or
directly to the Union Office:
e Email: admin@ufuofwa.net.au; or
e Phone: 9228 8122 during office hours (Monday - Friday 0900 - 1700),

by 0900am on Wednesday 7 April 2021.

The roll of all current financial members, with postal addresses, compiled by the Union, must
be delivered to the AEC by 12 noon on Wednesday 7 April 2021.

If you have any questions about the contents of this circular please call or email the Union
Office on (08)9228 8122 or admin@ufuofwa.net.au
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